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If an individual is legally permitted to possess a firearm, then securely storing it in a 
locked vehicle should not result in the removal of their rights simply for parking in a 
parking lot. Having the firearm in your vehicle has no effect on the employers rights. 
It would be no different than if a visitor to the employer had a firearm in their vehicle.
Many folks in this state hunt before and after work we don't want to take that away. 
This should pass committee


